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Expanded Peripheral Add-Ons for Core-C®  
Control System
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We are excited to announce a significant update for our Core-C control systems  
with the latest Whelen Command® update, offering expanded peripheral support  
and increased flexibility in configuring your warning light systems. 

Scan the QR code or 
click HERE to view 
the product page, 

which includes 
models, options, 

specs, and additional 
literature.

PRODUCT UPDATE •  MARKET ADVISORY

What’s New: 

•	 With Core-C, you can now configure any combination of up to ten WeCanX® devices, providing more 
options for customization and system design without the need for new hardware or firmware changes. 
Please note, siren amplifiers and additional control heads - with the exception of the Arges® Remote 
Spotlight - are not included in these configurations. 

Action Required: 

•	 To take advantage of this update, simply rebuild your configuration in Whelen Command—no new 
model numbers, firmware updates, or hardware changes are required. 

Please reach out to your Whelen sales representative with any questions. 
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